05/17/2012

Potter Architects
410 Colonial Avenue
Union, NJ

RE: Franklin School - Union BOE

Dear Mr. Potter,

By this letter | humbly request that you allow us to withdraw our bid at this
time due to miscalculations in our estimation. We sincerely apologize for our
mistake but do not feel comfortable with our bid price.

Please feel free to contact us if you should have questions.

Sincerely,

G.Wander (VP) - 5/17/2012
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